
ISU STRING PROJECT 
  2021 Summer Camp: Hybrid and Zoom options 

August 2-6, 2021

Hybrid Option $150 
Mornings (in person): 
orchestra and small 
group classes (approx. 
2.25 hours*) 

Afternoon (online): 
technique, scales, 
music theory, master 
class, listening sessions 
(2 hours) 
* Exact hours pending enrollment

Online Only Option 
$75 

Afternoon: technique, 
scales, music theory, 
master class, listening 
sessions  

(2 hours, 1-3 P.M. CST) 
For more information and to register, please visit: 

https://finearts.illinoisstate.edu/string-project/



Frequently Asked Questions 
Q: What coronavirus(COVID-19) safety measures are in place for the hybrid 
camp? 

A: The following safety measures will be in place for the hybrid camp: 
• COVID-19 Acknowledgment of Risk Form required to be signed by all participants 
• Daily symptom tracker card to be completed by parents and sent with students daily 
• Properly fitting masks required for all students and instructors at all times 
• Staggered drop off/pick up times to limit congestion 
• Parents will be asked not to leave their vehicles during drop off/pick up 
• Most small group classes will take place outside weather permitting or transition to 

Zoom in the event of poor weather 
• Strict room capacity and air turnover limits following CDC guidelines 
• All students will be required to bring their own music stand and play off their own 

parts 

Q: What are the exact hours for the morning session if I choose the hybrid 
option? 
A: Because we will need to stagger the drop off and pick-ups and rotate through a limited 
number of large classrooms and outdoor spaces, exact meeting times will be 
communicated no later than two weeks before camp begins. Students will be placed in 
groups with others at a similar level of experience. 

Q: Will there be a concert at the end of the week? 
A: Yes! There will be an informal concert on Zoom by each orchestra group for hybrid 
students only. Parents can watch remotely and the concerts will be recorded and 
available for one week after the performance. 

Q: Do I need to be a String Project student to participate in either option? 
A: No. All string students entering grades 4-8 with at least one year of playing experience 
are welcome!  

Q: Are scholarships available? 
A: Yes. A limited number of need-based scholarships are available for students who 
qualify. Please email Dr. Lewis at kjlewis@ilstu.edu with any questions. 

Q: Who will be teaching the classes? 
A: Most classes are taught by String Project undergraduate and graduate students under 
the supervision of Illinois State University faculty.  Some classes will be led by Illinois 
State faculty. 
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